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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Alana, Logan, Lydia-Rose, Marley and Phoebe 
Class 2 

Alex, Charlie, Lily, Lincoln and Riley 
Class 3 

Ailish and Alex 
Class 4 

Jazmin and Taylor 

 
 

26th Nov   Shoebox Collection 

1st Dec  Cinderella Pantomime at school 

3rd Dec   Nativity Day 

5th Dec  FoSM Christmas Fayre 

12th Dec  Christmas lunch at school 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

2015 

5th January  Children return 

7th Jan  Class 2 start swimming 

 

 

 

  School News 
 

 Children in Need was a great success! With 

your help through donations, sale of cakes 

and merchandise we raised a whopping 

£248.72! Well done and thank you everyone. 

 

 Shoebox Appeal boxes are now being 

collected on Wednesday 26th November,  so 

if you have made yours up or have any items 

you can donate to help make one, please 

bring them into school next week.  

 

 To try to keep the cost of school uniform 

down, we have now made it available to 

purchase online at Tescos.  Check out the 

great value and variety at tesco.com/ues. 

You can earn Clubcard points and 

commission for the school too! 

 

 This week we congratulated Lexie-Jayne from 

Class 3, who has won a nationwide 

competition to name a Certas tanker.  The 

tanker will be visiting school at some point so 

that she can see her winning name 

‘Tanksalot’.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We still have 12 yellow data sheets 

outstanding!!!   Please check and amend 

if necessary, before returning to school 
as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Our school’s learning code: 

 

My teacher can teach and the children 

can learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

   Christmas Lunch 

You should have received your Christmas lunch form this 

week. Money should be bought into the office, even if 

you have a ParentPay account.  This is a lovely event for 

the whole school and a chance for the children to have 

staff waiting on them! 


